
No.4/1/PSPB-RO(BADP)-2007/1938 
 

Government of Punjab 
Department of Planning 

(Border Area Development Programme Division) 
 

To 
 
   Sh.Balwant Singh, 
   Deputy Secretary (BM) to Govt. of India, 
   Ministry of Home Affairs, 
   North Block, 
   New Delhi-110001. 
 

  Dated, Chandigarh, the 7th March, 2007 
 
Subject:- Regarding change of works under Border Area Development 

Programme approved by the State Level Screening Committee-
State of Punjab.  

     *** 
Sir 
 
  Kindly refer to the subject cited above. 

2.  Deputy Commissioner, Tarn taran has proposed change of some 

works amounting to Rs.34.66 lacs (detail enclosed as per annexure-1) under 

Border Area Development Programme in the work plan proposals approved by 

the State Level Screening Committee.  

3.  Besides Deputy Commissioner, Ferozepur has proposed change of 

some works amounting to Rs.8.30 lacs (detail enclosed as per annexure II) under 

BADP.  

4.  The changes in works of these two border districts Tarn Taran and 

Ferozepur have been proposed due to completion of works  with the funds from 

other sources i.e. Punjab Mandi Board funds/saving from the already approved 

works/requirement of BSF/concerned Panchayats.  It is therefore requested to 

approve the revised proposals of Rs.34.66 lacs and Rs.8.30 lacs of Tarn Taran and 

Ferozepur respectively. Formal/ Ex-post approval will, however, be taken in the 

next meeting of the State Level Screening Committee on BADP.    

        

Yours faithfully, 

                                                                                                                  Sd/- 
          Director Planning 
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